


 



Councillor Hampsey advised that should he be re-appointed as the Chair of the Cowal 
Transport that he would continue to pick up on the request for a late bus service within this 
locality. 
 
David Eaglesham 
 
Mr Eaglesham highlighted that the plans for the Argyll Rally are concerning many 
residents who live along the B866 who will be inconvenienced by the event as they will be 
unable to leave their homes on the Friday evening as well the Saturday. Mr Eaglesham 
advised that local residents have not been consulted or asked about the inconvenience 
that the Rally would cause. 
 
Mr Eaglesham asked the Committee, who in the Council is authorised to approve Traffic 
Regulation Orders and what consultations have been undertaken with Community 
Councils or Local residents. 
 
Mr Eaglesham highlighted that there are many holiday home owners along the B866 who 
have had to part refund bookings for their holiday lets due to their visitors unable to leave 
the property with some having to delay the arrival time as cleaners also cannot get to the 
property as well as Royal Mail being unable to deliver post. 
 
The Chair advised that the Argyll Rally organisers had circulated communications as they 
had done in previous years to local residents advising what was planned.  
 
Councillor Moreland advised that the Rally organisers hold meetings every second 
Monday with Community Councils and that either he or one of the other members in the 



(Reference: Report by Executive Director with responsibility for Education, dated 4 
June 2024, submitted) 
 

 (b) Rothesay Joint Campus  

  The Committee heard from Ms Nicol, Head Teacher of Rothesay Joint Campus, 
who picked out some highlights from the school report which had been provided to 
Members. The report included information in relation to S3 attainment of 
Curriculum for Excellence levels in literacy and numeracy; the pass rates of 
National qualifications and the Insight data. Information in relation to wider 
achievement qualifications; equity and attainment and Pupil Equity Funding was 
also provided. 
 
Decision  
 
The Bute and Cowal Area Committee noted and considered the contents of the 
report and information provided. 
 
(Reference: Report by Executive Director with responsibility for Education, dated 4 
June 2024, submitted) 
 

 6. AREA PERFORMANCE REPORT - FQ4 2023/24  
 

The Committee gave consideration to the Area Performance Report for financial quarter 4 
of 2023/24 (January to March 2024) which illustrated the agreed performance measures 
for this period. 
 
Decision  
 
The Bute and Cowal Area Committee noted and considered the performance and 
supporting commentary as presented. 
 
(Reference: Report by Executive Director with responsibility for Customer Support 
Services, dated 15 May 2024, submitted) 
 

 7. ARGYLL AND BUTE HEALTH AND SOCIAL CARE PARTNERSHIP 
PERFORMANCE REPORTS - FQ3 AND FQ4 2023/24  

 

Consideration was given to the Health and Social Care Partnership Performance Reports 
for financial quarter 3 and 4 of 2023/24. 
 
Decision 
 
The Bute and Cowal Area Committee considered and noted the Performance Reports for 
financial quarter 3 and 4 of 2023/24.





Ref Applicant Recommendation 
 Amount 
Requested  

 Recommended 
Award 2024/25  

25 Kyles of Bute Golf Club
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